Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

LI Y
Tuly 5, 2005

EA0405-002 Distribution List

Dear Parties:

Re: EA0405-002 Canadian Zinc Phase I Drilling — Site Visit Announcement

On July 20, 2005 the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board will conduct a site
visit to the project area for Canadian Zinc’s proposed phase III drilling program in the Prairie
Creek area. The site visit is intended for Board members to familiarize themselves with the
surroundings of the proposed drilling program. Unfortunately the Review Board is unable to
extend an invitation to any parties to the environmental assessment to attend the site visit. The
Review Board will document the site visit and distribute the documentation to all parties.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 766-7053 or e-mail

mbhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.

Martin Haefele
Environmental Assessment Officer
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